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Public Meeting Announcement 
Canceled – Energy Safety Draft Decisions on SDG&E and 

SCE’s 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan Updates 
 

Energy Safety is canceling the public meeting previously scheduled for June 7, 2022, on its Draft 
Decisions on San Diego Gas & Electric Company (SDG&E) and Southern California Edison 
Company’s (SCE’s) 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP) Updates.1 Energy Safety will still be 
accepting written public comments on the Draft Decisions once they are published.2 

 
1 Energy Safety’s Draft Decisions on SDG&E and SCE’s 2022 WMP Updates will be published to the 2022-WMPs 
Docket: https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/EFiling/DocketInformation.aspx?docketnumber=2022-WMPs. 
2 Opening comments will be due 20 days after the issuance of Energy Safety’s Draft Decisions on SDG&E and SCE’s 
2022 WMP Updates; reply comments will be due 10 days thereafter. Written comments should be submitted to the 
2022-WMPs Docket: https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/EFiling/DocketInformation.aspx?docketnumber=2022-WMPs. 
Instructions on how to subscribe to the Wildfire Mitigation Plans service list: https://energysafety.ca.gov/events-and-
meetings/how-to-participate-in-public-events. 
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